
 

 

 

NOTICE OF NO REGULAR AIRPORT COMMISSION MEETING ON 
WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 16, 2023 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Palm Springs Interna�onal Airport Commission 
will not hold a Regular Mee�ng on Wednesday, August 16, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. 
 
The next Regular Airport Commission Mee�ng is scheduled for Wednesday, 
September 20, 2023, at 5:30 p.m. Pursuant to Assembly Bill 361, this mee�ng may 
be conducted by teleconference, and there will be in-person public access to the 
mee�ng loca�on. 
 
I, Chris�na Brown, Airport Execu�ve Program Administrator of the City of Palm 
Springs, California, cer�fy that this No�ce was posted on August 10, 2023, as 
required by established policies and procedures. 

 

 

Chris�na Brown 
Execu�ve Program Administrator 


